
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th October 2022  
 
Dear Parent/Carer       
 

Let’s Get Spooky! 
Wednesday 19th October 

 
 
We have booked Lancashire Adult Learning, who are coming to school to do Spooktastic craft 
activities with the children.  There will be lots of Spooktacular craft ideas to create and take 
away!  
 
There are two sessions: 
 
EYFS (Nursery & Reception)  9.00am until 10.30am  
Class 1 (Year 1 & Year 2)  10.30am-12.00noon  
 
We have space for one parent per child and no siblings. 
 
To help us with numbers, please could you let us know if you are interested in attending this 
activity by emailing office@sabden.lancs.sch.uk.  If there is a high demand adult numbers may 
have to be limited, therefore spaces will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Elizabeth Maskell  
Headteacher   


